
 A Faculty Development Activity Sponsored by CET.     

     

  
Please  join colleagues and guest speakers Anne Pomerantz (University of Pennsylvania) and 

Nicole Houser (St. Peter’s University), for an exploration of global communication and strategies 

to support ESL students in your class. 

Breakfast and lunch will be served, and participating faculty will receive a stipend and a certificate 

upon completion of the day’s activities. Seats are limited.  Please RSVP by May 24th by contacting 

Celia_Baez@fitnyc.edu.    

Wednesday June 1, 2016, 9:30 AM-3:30 PM, Location:  TBD 
 

  

 
 

  

Adjunct Faculty—You are cordially invited to attend: 

 FIT’s 2016 Adjunct Summer Institute 

Meeting the Needs of Students for 

Whom English is a Second Language 

 

mailto:Celia_Baez@fitnyc.edu

